Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/30/2024 11:02:48 PM

First name: Matt Last name: Huffine Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear NFS,

As a life long climber and mountain adventurer, bolts are essential to provide safe and equitable access to the wilderness. Banning bolts would be a catastrophic mistake. Rescues would be harder and more common. Pride and protection of our wilderness spaces would be adversely affected. I urge with all my existence not to ban bolts. Please don't do this. Not only is it unenforceable, and unnecessary, but also a huge slap in the face to generations of folks that enjoy our public lands. Lastly, this is a huge fiscal waste. There are much better and realistic ways to protect the wilderness areas of the US.